
 

June 28, 2010           Bulletin # 10-38 
 
Re: Downstate Medical Center’s Relationship with Broadlane 
 
 
Recently Downstate Medical Center entered into an agreement with Broadlane.  Broadlane is a Group 
Purchasing Organization.  The reason we entered into this agreement was to access their Contract Portfolio 
that is currently being utilized by Long Island College Hospital (LICH).  In an effort to a make the merger 
between the two campuses as smooth as possible, our intent is to change as little as possible in the way of 
the products and vendors used at LICH.       
 
 
If you have any questions or would like further clarification, please contact Martin Deane at extension 3199. 
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